JANSEN BIBLE CHURCH

Parsonage: 402.424.2975 Paul Carpenter, Pastor

E-mail: paulsc@windstream.net Sunday, November 29, 2020

http://www.jansenbiblechurch.org

Sunday School 9:15 AM Worship Service 10:30 AM

Worship in Song

Hymn #124 "Come, Thou Long Expected Jesus"

Hymn #134 "Emmanuel"

Hymn #139 "I Wonder as I Wander"

Hymn #123 "O Come, O Come, Emmanuel"

Special Music Melissa Buehler

Message Paul Carpenter

"What We Deserve" 2 Corinthians 5:10

Announcements

Postlude

Missionaries of the Week: Don & Nancy Rempel

*We are so thankful for some significant visits with our Syrian Muslim friends recently! *Thankful for good health. Thankful for our awesome, faithful supporters! *Nancy's mom, Pat, is doing great and is very accepting of a new normal of socially distant visits. *We have tickets to fly to Omaha to see our kids in December!!!!! *British Columbia has increased lockdown measures again. We are not able to have anyone but family members in our homes until at least Dec. 7th. We are planning to host our least reached friends in our homes for Christmas. Please pray this edict will lift after the 7th! *Pray we stay focused on the work God has given us to do despite the chaos and distraction around us. *Pray for a powerful work of the Holy Spirit in the hearts of our least reached Muslim, Hindu and Sikh friends. *Pray God protects our flights to and from Nebraska in December/January. Our itinerary has been changed by the airline 3 times already!

Parents of Preschool and Elementary age children: We are practicing the songs for the Christmas Program during Sunday school each week. There are only 3 Sundays left to practice.

Evening Service 7:00 PM

Q&A Bible Study

No food!

This week pray for all of the *FEBC PASTORS*. PRAISE God for all our FEBC pastors, their wives and families. PRAY that churches and pastors will all be able to work together in a mutually supportive manner. PRAY that God will provide wisdom and guidance for our churches that are currently seeking pastors.

There will be NO Awana this Wednesday, December 2.

There will be **Q&A Bible Study** at the **Jansen Legion Hall** this **Wednesday**, **December 2**, **from 7:00-8:00 PM.** Come, social distance from non-family members, and wear a mask if you desire. Masks are available on the table by the door.

<u>Bible Study</u> in *Daniel* continues this **Thursday evening**, **November 26**, at **7:00 PM. It will also be online.**

According to the new, temporary DHM's for our local community, we must again maintain a 6 ft. distance from non-family members, and you may wear a mask if you desire. There are some available on the table in the foyer. All family members must sit together, and all family members must leave together.

Next Sunday, December 6, we will have the <u>Celebration of the Lord's Supper</u> during our morning service. Individual cups with juice and a wafer will be available on the table in the foyer for you to pick up before the service.

The <u>Secret Sister Salad Supper</u> will not be held in December due to the upswing of Covid 19 cases in our area. Please bring your Prayer Sister gift to the church in December and leave it by the mailboxes. Something new and different is being planned for the spring of 2021, so we will keep you posted.

Our <u>Christmas Program</u> will be **Sunday evening**, **Dec. 20.** Be thinking about what you can do to participate.

Today's Nursery Attendants: Nov 29 – Denise Carpenter Emerson

Dec 6 – Robin Drewes Avery
Dec 20 – Christie Kratz Sarah
Dec 27 – Nancy Heidemann Seth